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Illinois Power Agency Announces Third Stakeholder Workshop 

 for 2026 Long-Term Plan Development 

June 10, 2025 

The Illinois Power Agency (IPA) is hosting a third virtual workshop to gather stakeholder feedback as the 
Agency prepares to develop its 2026 Long-Term Renewable Resources Procurement Plan (Long-Term 
Plan). This workshop will focus on the RPS Budget and REC Portfolio (Chapter 3 and associated workbooks 
to be included as Appendix B), and the methodology/approach to be used for calculating REC prices for 
Illinois Shines and Illinois Solar for All (Chapters 7 and 8 and the REC Pricing Model to be included as 
Appendices D and E). 

Registration is required to attend this workshop: 

2026 Long-Term Plan Stakeholder Workshop #3: RPS Budget/REC Portfolio and Program REC 
Pricing Approaches  
Date: June 23, 2025 
Time: 10 a.m. - 12 p.m. CT  
REGISTER NOW 

An agenda for this session will be released prior to the workshop. Additionally, the IPA plans to issue a 
request for written stakeholder feedback immediately following the workshop. The feedback request will 
complement the workshop discussions by giving stakeholders an opportunity to share additional details 
and insights. 

 

 

 

https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/7TE_evvaTtadjmP9qG-YQg

